
Only question 1 is relevant to us. We do not hold any of the other information. 
 
I can tell you that our budget for 2012/13 was £1.761m but that covered the year when the 
Police Authority operated until November. The budget for 2013/14 is £1.726m. 
 
We already publish various pieces of information that will help to answer your query: 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/how-we-work/freedom-of-information/freedom-of-
information-disclosure-log-2013.aspx - there is a detailed previous response to a question about 
staff salaries (look for a request date of 3/4/13) 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/about/the-police-and-crime-commissioner.aspx - publishes 
the PCC’s salary 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/about/the-police-and-crime-commissioner/expenses.aspx - 
expenses claimed by the PCC and his deputy 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/about/staff.aspx - senior staff salaries plus a link to senior 
staff expenses 
 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/our-business/finance/budget.aspx - page 20 of the budget 
report for 2013/14 shows a breakdown of costs for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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